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Upcoming PTA Events 

Cambourne We will be selling raffle tickets in the playground after school on 

Wednesday 24th March and Thursday 25th March for our Easter raffle, tickets are £1 

each. We have some fabulous prizes including a voucher from Stylishly Chic by 

Bonnie, a Scentsy Hamper, Easter Hampers, vouchers for Bluebell Lane Flowers, ZIKI 

souvlaki & Chocoluxe! We also have a name our bunny competition 50p per entry for 

the chance to win a giant bunny!  

Hardwick also have an Easter raffle running over the next week and a half.  Look out 

for sellers on the playground!  

Easter Egg Hunt we have an Easter Egg trail happening in Hardwick, Upper, Great and 

Lower Cambourne over the Easter holidays.  Posters will be displayed in the windows 

of our poster hosts with a letter which unscrambled will spell out an Easter related 

word or words.  Maps are £2 each per person and include a sweet treat.  These will 

be sent home with the children in the last week of term and are available to book 

until Wednesday 17th March 2021.  Please book your place on our website www.pta-

events.co.uk/hardwickcambourne Maps can either be emailed or you can request a 

printed map at the time of booking, and we will send this home with the treats.  A 

huge thank you to Ticketyboo Illustration for designing our posters.   

www.etsy.com/uk/shop/Ticketyboostudiouk 

School recipe book thank you to everyone who took the time to send in a recipe or 

drawing.  The book has over 50 recipes in which is excellent! These are going to be 

professionally printed for us and are priced at £10 per book.  You can order a copy 

from our website until 11th April 2021.  They usually take about 2 weeks to be 

printed and delivered and should hopefully be with us by the end of April.   

Year 6 leavers hoodies These are also available to purchase from our website until 

11th April 2021.  The company we use anticipate delivery by May.  Each hoody has 

the childrens initials on the front with the school logo and every child in their year 

(first name and initial of surname) on the back.  Each campus has their own hoody. 
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Our School Lottery launched in January 2019. You can sign up at any time via 

www.yourschoollottery.co.uk  A winner is selected every week from within our 

community of supporters and there is an additional chance to win £25,000 in a 

national draw.  Please spread the word to any friends or family members who might 

like to support our school, as well as having the chance to win our lottery.  Tickets 

cost £1 with 40% coming back to the school.  So far since we launched, we have 

raised over £2000.00! 

Amazon smile We are now registered with Amazon smile 

https://smile.amazon.co.uk/ 

By selecting Hardwick & Cambourne PTA as your chosen charity Amazon donate a 

percentage to us at no extra cost to yourself.  If using the Amazon App you can set 

this up by going into your account and clicking AmazonSmile and turning on 

generating donations, this will automatically then donate to us without having to go 

through the Smile.Amazon website.  Since we launched late last year we have 

already generated almost £60 in donations. 

Easy Fundraising is another commission based initiative that we are registered with. 

Please take a look at www.easyfundraising.org.uk By clicking onto popular websites 

such as Hotel Chocolat, Bloom flowers and John Lewis via their website when 

shopping online a percentage of your total spend is directly handed back to us 

without any additional cost to you. 

PTA events who host our website have now launched an app which should make 

ordering easier.  The organisation number is hardwickcambourne and you login with 

the email address and password you used when first registering.  

 

If you would like to contact the PTA please email ptachair@googlegroups.com where 

we will do our best to help. 

Thank you for all of your support throughout this year, we couldn’t do what we do 

without you.  

Many thanks  

HCCPS PTA  
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